
Issue 320 Week Ending Friday 26th May 2023

A few dates to put on your calendars:
Happy Half Term……See you all on the 5th June
Monday 5th June ~ Alan Ames the ‘Birdman’ in school
Wednesday 7th June ~ website photographs to be updated
Friday 9th June ~ PTFA donut sale on the gates at hometime.
Monday 12th June ~ Class and group Photographs
Wednesday 14th June ~ (PTFA) Sports’ Day from 13:00 – 15:30 with 
BBQ afterwards and a BIG Sing on the field until 17:00.
Thursday 22nd June ~ Year 1 and Year 3 parents are invited to look 
at your child’s school work from 15:00-15:30.  
Friday 23rd June ~  Year 2 and Year 4 parents are invited to look at 
your child’s school work from 15:00 to 15:30.
Friday 23rd June ~ Non Uniform Day – bring an item for the summer 
fair.  Details nearer the time.
Monday 27th June ~ year 5 parents are invited to look at your 
child’s school work from 15:00 to 15:30
Tuesday 27th June ~ Year 6 parents are invited to look at your child’s 
work from 15:00 to 15:30
Thursday 29th June ~ Year 5 and 6 end of year production 14:00 & 
18:00 (sorry AGAIN, for this change of date.)

Friday 30th June ~ Year Six children attend their High School for the 
day.
Thursday 6th July ~ Little Chicks Graduation



Dates continued:

Friday 7th July - Summer Fair 13:30-15:30 Children only.
15:30-17:30 families to join the fun.  Raffle to be called at 17:00
Thursday 20th July from 18:00 BBQ & Leavers’ Assembly
Week beginning the 10th July ~ Transition week in new classes.
Wednesday 12th July ~ Year Five trip to St Aidan’s.
Thursday 13th July ~ Voice and Musician of the Year from 17:30
Friday 14th July ~ End of Year Reports to go home.
Monday 17th July ~ Got to Dance from 17:30
Thursday 20th July from 18:00 BBQ & Leavers’ Assembly



Thank you to those that have taken the time to provide us with 
valuable feedback on our school.
It was really wonderful to read how highly our school is regarded in 
terms of supporting our children with their learning and with their 
well-being.

Communication was a common thread for an area for us to improve 
with too many platforms used for you to navigate with ease.  This is 
something we completely agree with and are to launch a new system 
today that will streamline everything to be in one place.  This is the 
last time this newsletter will be emailed to you.  ClassDojo will evolve 
over time and homework and any information will be shared on this.

What is ClassDojo?
ClassDojo is digital sharing platform that allows teachers to 
document the day in class and share that with families via a web 
browser so that nearly any device can access the content – from a 
simple smartphone to a laptop computer. As long as it has a browser, 
photos and videos can be viewed.
ClassDojo's messaging allows parents and teachers to communicate 
through commenting on photos and videos and messaging directly. 
The translation service that offers more than 35 languages is a great 
tool since it allows teachers to enter text in their native language and 
have all parents and guardians read it in theirs.
ClassDojo allows teachers to work with the class remotely too, 
including to provide activities for students, deal out classwork, and 
share lessons. Students can earn Dojo Points based on their conduct, 
letting teachers use the app to foster positive student behaviour.
Use this link to get your invitation:
https://www.classdojo.com/ul/p/addKid?target=school&schoolID=4f
0e08ee3b7c029066dc69f5

Our website is a window into our daily school life and we feel the 
need to update the photographs.   You will be informed if your child 
is required to bring anything specific to school on this date – such as 
their brass instrument, sport kit…

https://www.classdojo.com/
https://www.classdojo.com/ul/p/addKid?target=school&schoolID=4f0e08ee3b7c029066dc69f5
https://www.classdojo.com/ul/p/addKid?target=school&schoolID=4f0e08ee3b7c029066dc69f5


PE days were also reported to be an area of difficulty and so the 
days below are set for the term:

Face to face parents’ evening were asked about, but we are to not 
going to reintroduce face to face parents’ evenings for safeguarding 
reasons of my staff and to protect pupil privacy.  However we are in 
agreement with the feedback that suggested we create more 
opportunities for parents to be invited into school to see how well 
children are learning and to look at their work each term.

This will start next half term.  Have a look on the calendar section 
to find out when your child’s class are sharing their learning.  

Got to Dance- this year’s competition 
will be held on Monday 17th July at 
5pm. If you would like to audition, 
please send your audition video via 
email to Miss Lees or Miss Clarkson 
by Friday 23rd June at the latest. Your 
dance can be a solo, duet or group 
dance. We can’t wait to watch you 
dance!

Thank you so 
very much for 

the amazing mud 
kitchen for our 
Ducklings and 

Little Chick’s Luna 
W’s Mum and 
partner have 
produced a 

fabulous 
resource!  



We are having our annual school science week when we return after 
the half-term break. To begin the week, we have arranged for Alan 
Ames, ‘The Birdman’ to come and visit with his birds of prey. Each 
key stage will have a hands-on presentation linked to their science 
curriculum for e.g. life cycles, food chains, habitat, evolution and 
adaptation.

The most recent non-uniform days have contributed towards the 
price for this exciting day.

If any parent is currently working in the scientific field we would be 
most interested for our children to hear about your work.  If you feel 
able to volunteer a little time please get in touch with Mrs Catterall 
on m.catterall@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk

Competition time……. We are looking for a great artist to 

design the cover for a postcard.   We are looking for something 
that captures the ethos and essence of Carleton Green.  

…..Mr Boyd has specified that it needs to look professional.  

Deadline for designs is Friday 30th June 2023.  Good luck!

The winning design will be chosen for printing.  We are to post 
these postcards home to highlight when a child has done 
something particularly well.  

mailto:m.catterall@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk


Achievements…..

Amazing 
achievement Amelia!  
We are so very proud 
of you!

Northern 
Taekwondo are 
so impressed !

Well done to:
In Eagles ~ Ava-Mae J, Hawks ~ Charlotte W, Falcons ~ 
Freya B, Owls ~ Jake E, Doves ~ Ben K-B, Kestrels ~ 
Harry M, Robins ~ Frankie B, Parrots ~ Ruby C, Herons 
~ Finley T, Brown Duckings ~ Scarlett D & Yellow 
Ducklings ~ Noah K.
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